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Released:  August 29, 2013

ERRATUM

[bookmark: SR;53][bookmark: SR;57][bookmark: SR;58]PUBLIC SAFETY AND HOMELAND SECURITY BUREAU AND OFFICE OF ENGINEERING AND TECHNOLOGY FREEZE CERTAIN APPLICATIONS IN THE 800 MHz NPSPAC PUBLIC SAFETY BAND

PS Docket No. 13-209
[bookmark: sp_1511_18277][bookmark: SDU_18277]
On August 27, 2013, the Public Safety and Homeland Security Bureau and Office of Engineering and Technology released a Public Notice, DA 13-1803, in the above captioned proceeding.  This Erratum replaces “August 27, 2012” with “August 27, 2013” in the first sentence of the third paragraph.
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